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New Fire Station Design and Engineering Funds 

Approved at the Annual Fire District Meeting 
 

 

Barnstable, MA: On May 8th, 2024, at the Annual Barnstable 

Fire District Meeting, district voters unanimously approved 

an article for the design and engineering of a new fire 

station. This request is a result of months of hard work by the 

Fire Station Building Committee to move forward with the 

replacement of our current fire station.  

  

Fire Chief Chris Beal, the Owners Project Manager, Steve 

Rizzo, and members of the Fire Station Building Committee 

are very excited to be moving forward with the design of a 

new fire station. There will be many public meetings to 

follow, in an effort to educate the residents and to also 

solicit ideas and thoughts regarding the look and overall 

design of the new fire station. More info to come on this 

exciting project. Thank you to the Barnstable Fire District 

Voters that came out to support this project.  

 
 

"Striving for Excellence, Together: Safeguarding Lives, Protecting Property, and Fostering 

Community Resilience in Barnstable and Beyond." 


